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Character Word Of Month:
CITIZENSHIP

DAVIS ELEMENTARY CHARACTER SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to these individuals at Davis Elementary for demonstrating CITIZENSHIP
throughout the month of October. Pictured above are Jayden Sledge, Luke Helton, Gianna
Wilson, Elyla Prikhodchenko, and Ms. Ashley Gibson.

DADE ELEMENTARY CHARACTER SPOTLIGHT

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100067184183353
https://www.dadecountyschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=4659&dataid=3925&FileName=October 2022 ARP Esser Review.pdf
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20221003/month


Congratulations to these individuals at Dade Elementary for demonstrating CITIZENSHIP
throughout the month of October. Pictured above are Ms. Lee Anne Gibson, Harsh Shah, and
Clara Pittsley.

DADE MIDDLE CHARACTER SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to these individuals at Dade Middle School for demonstrating CITIZENSHIP
throughout the month of October. Pictured above are Corbin Sutton, Mr. Chris Chance, and
Makayla Dunn.

DADE HIGH CHARACTER SPOTLIGHT



Congratulations to these individuals at Dade County High School for demonstrating
CITIZENSHIP throughout the month of October. Pictured above are Mr. Al Barton, Sandia
Corcoran, Kali Vaughn, Aiden Clark, Sean Corcoran, Avery Smith, and Grayson Cates.

DCS CELEBRATES BUS DRIVER APPRECIATION WEEK

Last week DCS celebrated Bus Driver Appreciation Week! � Each of the schools showed their
appreciation for the bus drivers throughout the week! We are thankful for each and every DCS
bus driver � and the relationships that they establish with their students.



DES MEDIA CENTER PUMPKIN PROJECT

DES Media Specialist, Ms. Jeanna Knox has sponsored a pumpkin project throughout the
month of October. Ms. Knox has encouraged students to decorate a pumpkin as one of their
favorite book characters ����. To see more photos of Ms. Knox's pumpkin project, be sure
to check out the DES Media Center Facebook page.

ARP/ESSER Plan: Six-Month Review

Pursuant to section 2001 (i)(2)
of the ARP Act, the Dade
County School District is
inviting the public to review its
ARP / ESSER plan for the 2022-
2023 school year. The purpose
of this six-month review will be
to determine if further revisions
are necessary for the FY'23
school year. A copy of the ARP
/ ESSER plan will be available
for public review on Monday,
October 24, 2022, from 8AM -
4PM in the board room located at 52 Tradition Lane, Trenton, GA 30752. For an electronic copy
of the ARP/ESSER plan, click HERE. If you have questions or would like to provide feedback on
the plan, you may send an email to info@dadecs.org. Please be sure to include your first and
last name, mailing address and telephone number.
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mailto:info@dadecs.org


Calendar Of Events



For up-to-date events, please be sure to check the district calendar as scheduled events may
change or new events may be added. Click HERE to view the event calendar.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regularly scheduled monthly meeting today at
5:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Dade County Board of Education building located at
52 Tradition Lane Trenton, GA. 30752. For a listing of the Dade County Board of Education's
monthly meetings, please click HERE.
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